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NEWS RELEASE: Officer-Involved Shooting  
 
FORT WORTH, Texas – The Fort Worth Police Department is investigating an officer-involved 
shooting in the 4800 block of Selkirk Dr. in west Fort Worth.  
 
Officers responded to a suicide attempt call of a man wanting to harm himself and that he was 
armed with a gun.  
 
When officers arrived on scene at 6:07 p.m., they attempted to locate the man to make contact 
with him.  
 
Officers found his vehicle in the area with the man nearby. Shots were fired, and at this point in 
the investigation, the department is working to confirm the details surrounding the shooting. 
 
The man was pronounced deceased at the scene. A handgun was located near his body.  
 
Tarrant County Medical Examiner’s Office will identify the man once next of kin has been 
notified.  
 
No officers or other community members were injured.  
 
This remains an ongoing investigation.  
 
Report # 24-0075764 
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For more information, please contact policemedia@fortworthtexas.gov.  
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